Orchard Children’s Choir Performance at NSL City Hall

Dear Parents: 
The Orchard’s Children Choir will be performing for the Senior Lunch Bunch on December 14, 2022, at 11:00.  The Senior Lunch Bunch is a community outreach program located at the NSL City Building.  The City of North Salt Lake building is located at 10 E. Center St.  North Salt Lake UT. 84054. We will be walking to the city building, leaving the school at 10:50 and returning to school by 11:45.  Upon returning to school the choir students will be having pizza.  Please let us know if your student has any special dietary needs.  
Your written permission is required for your child to participate. No child will be permitted to participate in the OCC walking field trip without parental consent.
Please fill out the form below and return it to the OCC or the office. Thank you! 
Sincerely,
Heidi Short 
hshort@dsdmail.net 
801-402-1702

I give permission for my child to accompany the Orchard Children’s Choir to the Senior Lunch Bunch at the North Salt Lake City building on a walking field trip.  Choir directors, parent volunteers, and school administration will ensure a safe walking route and supervision to/from the school. I understand that no such field trip will take place without a safe ratio of adults to children. 
Student Name: _________________________________________________________________ 
Parent Signature: _______________________________________________________________ 
Date: ________________________________________________________________________
Student’s Teacher: ______________________________________________________________
Does your student have any special dietary needs?
